
 
 

   
    

NORTH UNION PUMPING STATION 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT UPDATE 3/26/25 

 
 
 
 

 

The Lambertville Municipal Utilities Authority (LMUA) anticipates beginning the 
construction project to replace the North Union Street pumping station on or about April 
4th. LMUA’s contractor, Dulaine Contracting, will set up a bypass system before 
demolishing the existing pump station. Residents and businesses can expect no parking 
during work hours from 7:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday on N. Union Street, 
on the northbound side starting in front of the pump station, and four (4) parking spots 
down to the intersection of Cherry Street. The sidewalk will be closed for public safety in 
front of the station and on the Cherry Street Park side of the station. Temporary alternate 
routes and crossing areas will be set up and clearly marked.  

The entire construction project is expected to be completed in four months. During 
this time, there will be three disruptions in traffic while the precast building and two 
underground vaults are put into place. Each are to be done and completed on separate days 
with police assistance with traffic control.   

A crane and only necessary equipment and materials will be kept on site by the 
station in the City approved area in the Cherry Street Park. Since the property of the pump 
station is very limited due to its small size, the LMUA plans to keep most of the materials 
off site at the treatment plant.  

The renderings and additional information of the pump station are available at the 
website of the LMUA located at: https://lambertvillemua.com/news-events/ 

Please contact the administrative office with any questions or concerns Monday 
through Friday from 8:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m. at 609-397-1496 or email Melissa Parsons, 
Administrative Assistant at mparsons@lambertvillemua.com.  

 

 

   

 


